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Joe Letke

From: Sam H <h1150rgs1l@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 4, 2024 6:15 AM
To: DSD-POD
Subject: Buc-ee's in Monument

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Good morning,  I'm not sure if this us the correct place to send this , but here it is. I was not the meeting 
that Buc-ee's had. They were not welcomed at this meeting. Most people that live in this area do not want 
them at County line Rd and Becon lite Rd. If this is not the correct email address to use. Can you tell 
where it should go.    
 
Thank you ,Sam Hunt 

 You don't often get email from h1150rgs1l@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


